AMGUEDDFA GENEDLAETHOL CYMRU NATIONAL MUSEUM OF WALES

President: Sir William Reardon Smith, Bt., J.P.
Vice-President: The Right Hon. Lord Stanley of Alderley, K.C.M.G.
Treasurer: The Right Hon. The Earl of Plymouth, P.C.
Director: Cyril Fox, Ph.D., F.S.A.

TELEPHONE: 5873 F/JP

CARDIFF

25th September, 1931.

Sir Arthur Currie, C.B., G.C.M.G., K.C.M.G., Principal, McGill University, Montreal, CANADA.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

Sir Henry Miers tells me that he has discussed with you the question of a representative of the Museums Association visiting Montreal in order to study the problem of the University Museums, and that you are acquainted with the fact that the Association has invited me to undertake the task.

I write to say that, with the approval of the Council of this Museum, I am leaving England by the S.S. 'Letitia' which will arrive at Montreal on or about November 1st, and I hope to be able to get sufficient time to deal with the problem thoroughly.

I shall take the first opportunity of calling upon you.

Believe me,

Yours very faithfully,

Director.